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Comment - Being disadvantaged is not a crime but denial of assistance should be. Each american should have 
access to healthcare it is a noble and human thing to do. Any individual that is left without it creates a public health 
hazard and a continued poverty state. I truly believe American are better than that. Compassion is part of our 
heritage and we should not be so willing to destroy such a legacy. Allowing access will improve the quality of life for 
all and help to promote healthier society. If indeed the facts are right and thousands of new jobs will be created and 
the percentage of cost for Medicaid will decrease by expanding Medicaid, we should act now and reduce our state's 
overall burden. Why should we let our population be left wanting because of a few who want to deny health benefits 
for all. This nation has found it possible to feed other nations, fight their battles and send disaster relief overseas, we 
should at least be able to provide medical insurance for the poor and disadvantage at home. Covering the poor early 
will create better life for all Virginians.
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